
 

 

 Important Dates 
 

April 3, 2015 Good Friday 

May 9, 2015 Charity Walk 

May 20, 2015 Board Meeting 

May 22 & 23, 2015 100 Holes of Golf Wailea 

May 25, 2015 Memorial Day 

June 11, 2015 Kamehameha Day 

 

Programs for adults with disabilities 

  

¶ Job assessment, placement, coaching and long-term support 

¶ Adult day program through Medicaid Waiver Program 

¶ Internal employment through grounds and custodial services 

 

For more information about our programs and services visit our 

website at www.kalimaomaui.org or contact us at 808-244-5502 

KA LIMA O MAUI 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Seth DeLeon - President 

Cindi Pojas Smith - Vice-President 

Alexa Higashi - Secretary 

Shaun Thayer- Treasurer 

 Patricia Blackburn -  Tracey Dorheim, MD 

Robert Dye - Diane Haynes-Woodburn  

 Charles Head - Jimmy Jones  

David Jorgensen - Wayne Maeda  

Hans Riecke - Lydia Sheets  

 Larry Stubblefield - Susan Sutherland 

Ka Lima O Maui is a private Not-For-Profit organization founded in 1955 serving adults 

with disabilities and/or who are economically disadvantaged. Our mission is to "Enhance 

Lives Through Self-Reliance" through employment program and living skills. 
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On February 11, 2015 ten of our KaLima O Maui workers em-

barked on a 3 nights, four day adventure to ViVa Las Vegas. They 

were Joe & Sally Keanini, Hoku Bailey, Dean Ireland, Jason 

Sugahara, Crystal Nunes, William Kaahanui, Kanale Medei-

ros, Jayson Harris, & Michael Cabral. We stayed at the Main 

Street Station Hotel in Down Town Vegas. We got to visit a bunch 

of hotels & casinos such as New York New York, Bellagio,  

Caesarôs Palace, Circus Circus, and the popular Pawn Stars. We 

did some gambling, shopping and of course eating at Shake Shack 

and In-n-Out Burgers. We also walked and toured the famous 

ñFremont Street Experienceò & the Vegas Strip.  Thank you to our 

chaperones Nancy Tabon, Billy Tagay,  Barbara Kim-Cugal, Jay 

Reyes and Mona Posten for joining us.  We had such a great 

time with good laughs, good food, and good times. Our next trip 

that the HUI Club is coordinating will be a cruise to Alaska in 

2018. If this sounds like something that you would be interested in 

contact Barbara at 244-5502 or Barbara@kalimaomaui.org 

mailto:Barbara@kalimaomaui.org


 

 

From the Executive Director 

Chantal Ratte 
 

New Service Contracts 
 

This past quarter we want to thank the following businesses for giv-

ing us the opportunity to serve them:  

Kihei Police Station Grounds 

Kihei Police Station Custodial 

Goodyear Tire Grounds 
 

During this quarter 9 individuals gained employment at various busi-

ness establishments in the community and with Ka Lima O Maui.  

The perception still exists that Ka Lima O Maui only provides 

grounds and janitorial employment opportunities when in fact we 

have been helping individuals find employment in the community for 

over 30 years.  In this quarter alone Crystal, Warren, Vavega, Melissa 

and Anthony all secured employment with businesses in the commu-

nity while Sam, Joe, Ben and Scott secured employment at Ka Lima 

O Maui.  Regardless of the place of employment or type of work one 

selects, we provide our consumers with work skills to help them suc-

ceed and sustain employment on a long term basis.  We teach every-

one to take pride in their work and to see the value of their efforts.  

Our service contracts are a critical part of our vocational programs 

but equally important are our efforts and successes in finding em-

ployment in a variety of work settings. We will always advocate for 

consumer choice and explore oneôs interest when developing em-

ployment plans. 
 

Check out our new 2014 Ford 

Contector purchased with grants 

from Central Pacific Bank Foun-

dation and the Wailea Community 

Foundation.  The configuration of 

this vehicle is perfect for our new 

custodial crew assigned to the Ki-

hei Police Station.  Transportation 

is a key component of the services we provide to our consumers and 

securing a vehicle through grants is extremely helpful.  Thank you to 

these two foundations who continue to support our mission.  Featured 

in the photo are: Cindi Pojas Smith from Central Pacific Bank Homes 

Loans, Chantal Ratte, Kanale Medeiros, Gail Valoroso, Sam Manini 

and Hoku Bailey. 

 

 

Congratulations to the following for staying 

healthy during the past quarter!!! 
 

Perfect Attendance 

Honor Roll 

Pacheôs Team 

Joseph Keanini 

Jonathan Hosaka 

Kleint Flores 

 

Nancyôs Team 

William Kaahanui 

Romeo Visitacion 

 

Robinôs Team 

Brian Bantilan 

Crystal Nunes 

 

Jesseôs Team 

Edward Kanoho 

Karl Pastor 

Marsha Rocha 

Palani Rocha 

 

Gailôs Team 

Dean Ireland 

 

Normaôs Team 

Jason Sugahara 

Maria Caven 

Aaronôs Team 

Elmer Baluran 

Jayson Harris 

James Santiago 

Anthony Silva 

 

Kamaileôs Team 
Alan Bantilan 

 

Jayôs Team 
Jonathan Hosaka 

 

Markôs Team 
Michael Cabral 

James Ribillia 

Kanale Medeiros 

Nathan Rosberg 

William Koa 

 

Christyôs Team 

Leroy Miranda

 

Edôs Team 
Clyde Kaea 

Shaun Labang 



 

 

Melissa started receiving services from 

Ka Lima O Maui in April of 2014. 

Melissa diligently came to the office 

every week for her job search services. 

In March 2015, it finally paid off. She 

was offered employment at the Keawe-

kapu Condominiums on March 6, 2015 

as their janitor. This is Melissaôs first 

job and she starts her day with enthusi-

asm and a mindset of ñI CAN DO 

THISò. Congratulations and we all are 

looking forward to watching you grow. 
 

Anthony and I had our first intake 

meeting in July 2014. He shared 

with me his interests of going to 

the gym to exercise, listening to 

music, the schools he attended and 

the different businesses he was 

able to complete a work study at. 

Anthony communicated all this to 

me with great enthusiasm. How-

ever when Anthony spoke about 

his interests in cleaning and wash-

ing dishes his eyes lit up with ex-

citement and his face, of pure joy 

for such a job. Anthony kept re-

peating how much he loved clean-

ing and washing dishes His moth-

er also confirmed Anthonyôs love for this type of work. I could 

only think of one place where I knew Anthony would be content 

and be a blessing also. Anthony was hired on January 10, 2015 as 

a dishwasher at Maui Brick Oven.   Anthony was initially sched-

uled on Saturdays only but has quickly increased his work sched-

ule to four days per week. The owners of the Maui Brick Oven 

are very grateful to have Anthony as their employee and I am 

very happy for Anthony Occhinero. CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Look Whoôs Working 

By Pam Kahae 

 

 
I always look forward to the 

Hyundai Tournament of Champi-

ons held the first week of January 

in Kapalua, one of the most beau-

tiful places on the island.  What a 

way to start the New Year!  Once 

again, our staff and volunteers 

were busy working in Parking Lot 

F trying to maximize the number 

of cars in the lot.  The tournament 

was a huge success and we are so 

proud to be a beneficiary of this 

event.  To see this tournament un-

fold and all the logistics involved falling into place is something 

special.  Congratulations to Nancy Cross and her team for an out-

standing job.  We look forward to 2016!  Featured in the photo are 

representatives of the local charities benefiting from the tourna-

ment with Nancy Cross during a reception following the event.  

 

Let it rain, let it rain!  To say 

our participants got wet on 

February 28th at the Dunes at 

Maui Lani is an understate-

ment.  I could not believe how 

hard it was raining but what 

was even harder to compre-

hend is the resilience of the 

golfers and their good atti-

tude.  Golfers were coming 

back to the clubhouse com-

pletely soaked with a smile on their face.  I had been bracing my-

self for something very different.  My heartfelt thank you goes out 

to all the participants who braved the weather and raised valuable 

funds for Ka Limaôs vocational programs.  Please refer to our 

thank you ad in this newsletter for a list of all our sponsors and do-

nors that made this tournament possible.  Featured in the photo are 

Tracy Dorheim, Cindi Pojas Smith, Armon Tavares and Jimmy 

Jones (before the rain came). 

 

Fundraisers 



 

 

Birthdays 

 
 

Ed Rita January 1 

Romel Edmalin January 1 

Penisimani Mataele January 3 

Dusty Flores January 7 

Keri Pasion-Salas January 8 

Catalino Rasay January 10 

Alan Bantilan January 19 

Pam Kahae January 20 

Robin Sagon January 20 

Edward Kanoho January 22 

Cleighton Eaton January 23 

Leanne Tsubaki January 24 

Meeja Gaza January 24 

Sally Keanini January 26 

Shaun Labang January 26 

Jeffrey Giron January 30 

 

Nilsa Ruiz-Rios February 5 

Darlene Kashuba February 17 

Sam Manini February 26 

 

Marsha Rocha March 1 

Daniel Rodriguez March 7 

Kanale Medeiros March 8 

James Ribillia March 12 

Jay Reyes March 13 

Mark Sturdavant March 16 

Eugene Perreira March 19 

Nancy Heisserman March 25 

Chantal Ratte March 26 

 
 

 

Welcome to Ka Lima 

By Esther Yap 

Hired on February 2, 2015 Mark Stur-

davant is a custodial supervisor and ser-

vices the Southside County 

Parks.  Mark was employed at Feed My 

Sheep for 1 İ years before coming to 

Ka Lima.  He is from Portland, Oregon 

where he lived for 58 years.  During 

that time he was a truck driver for 37 

years and has driven millions of miles 

(literally) across the country.  He 

shared that the best part of his new job 

is his crew.  Also, he enjoys being at the beach parks and meeting 

people from everywhere.  Mark lives in Kokomo with his wife 

Kimberlie and they have 5 children, 8 grandchildren and happy to 

share that there is one more on its way.   
 

Jesse Olaitiman started on February 9, 

2015 servicing the HC & S contract in 

Puunene Monday thru Friday.  During 

the week  Jesse also power washes the 

South Maui restrooms.  The best part of 

my job, he shares, is the crew.  They are 

great and Iôm happy to work with 

them.  Before coming to Ka Lima Jesse 

worked for Maui Downhill as a tour 

guide for 12 years.  He lives in Maka-

wao with his wife Tori, 4 girls and a 

son.  Jesse coaches soccer 6 days out of the week and owns a 

jumping castle business.   

 

NOT PICTURED 

Dusty Flores was hired on March 13, 2015 and is working in 

Pacheôs crew as a grounds keeper.  

 

Romel Edmalin was hired on February 14, 2015 as a weekend 

Southside County Parks supervisor.  



 

 

We welcome Sanford Tapuro-

Uwekoolani to our Ka Lima 

family.  Sanford started on Jan-

uary 12, 2015.  His previous 

employer was Irrigation Solu-

tions where he worked for 4 

years as an landscaper.  He 

heard of an opening at Ka Lima 

and applied for the Grounds 

Supervisor for the new contract 

at Kihei Police Station. Sanford 

was happy to take on the new contract and was open to whatever 

he needed to do to get the job done.  He likes everything about his 

job he shares, with a big smile.  Sanford lives in Pukalani with his 

girlfriend Talia, two daughters Kailia and Kaesha and has one son 

Ezekiel.   

 

 

Christy Santana comes from Maui 

Downhill, a bike company that offers 

tour and bike rides from Haleaka-

la.  A lead reservationist of 5 years, 

she is still employed as a part-time 

employee.  Christy heard of Ka Lima 

O Mauiôs  custodial supervisor open-

ing from her mother-in-law and Ka 

Lima current supervisor, Gail 

Valoroso.  Gail shared the joy of her 

job and workers with Christy who then quickly applied and was 

interviewed.  Christyôs first day was January 20, 2015.  She ser-

vices the Central custodial contracts and shares that she enjoys 

working with the clients and teaching them work skills.  She lives 

in Omaopio with her husband Jeremy, daughters Jaycie-Ann and 

Jencie-Lynn.  Their family interest is hunting and in January 

Christy caught her first buck on their familyôs property in Kula. 

 

Welcome to Ka Lima 

By Esther Yap 

 

 

Vocational & Work Adjustment Training Program 
 By John DeBlasio 

The spring session of 

the How to Succeed 

at Work classes be-

gan on March 24th.  

There are currently 8 

participants who meet 

three days per week 

for classes. In May 

the classroom experi-

ences will be supple-

mented by practical 

experiences at vari-

ous places of busi-

ness. Previous clas-

ses have been small-

er averaging 4 people.  They could be conducted in a small class-

room.  The current larger group required a move to a larger space 

that is also more accommodating to wheel chairs. Class time up till 

now has been devoted to many assessments that help job seekers 

identify their individual strengths. Currently they are studying the 

skills necessary to work effectively with coworkers. May classes 

will be devoted to job search techniques including resume develop-

ment, searching on-line leads, filling out applications, and inter-

viewing. 

 

Warren Pladera attended 

VWATs classes at Ka Lima O 

Maui and began working at the 

Deli at Safeway on March 9, 

2015. He started off training 

part-time and has swiftly moved 

into almost 30 hours per week. 

He is friendly and wonderful 

with customers. Warren has 

been a consistent and focused 

worker, showing great gratitude 

for his brand new job. Congrat-

ulations on your job! 

Pictured left to right: Lee Pang, Jaymee Silva, Dan 

Brito, Janet Marciano, Destiny Crosby, Braeden Yap 

and instructor, John DeBlasio 

Pictured: Warren and Job Coach Tashana 


